ENERGY STAR®, a U.S. Environmental Protection Agency

LEAR N M O R E AT program, helps us all save money and protect our environment

through energy efficient products and practices. For more

e n e rgv ta r- g OV information, visit www.energystar.gov.

Dear ENERGY STAR® Displays Partner or Other Interested Party:

In follow up to a recent announcement that EPA will host an all-day in-person stakeholder meeting in Washington,
D.C., to discuss the Draft 2 Version 6.0 specification, the meeting date has been changed to Tuesday, September
27, 2011. EPA invites all interested stakeholders to join. EPA is changing the meeting date after a scheduling
conflict arose that would have precluded many stakeholders from attending the meeting, which was originally
scheduled for September 20, 2011.

Please RSVP by email to displays@energystar.gov with the subject "RSVP - Displays September 27 Meeting."

If you have any questions, please contact Verena Radulovic, EPA, at radulovic.verena@epa.gov or (202) 343-9845,
or Bizhan Zhumagali, ICF International, at bzhumagali@icfi.com or (202) 572-9448.

Thank you for your continued support of the ENERGY STAR program.

For more information, visit: www.energystar.gov
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